
 
 

ADDENDUM#1 
 

December 16, 2016 
  TO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR  

 
SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 

 
Issued by the 

FORT MONMOUTH ECONOMIC REVITALIZATION AUTHORITY 
Date Issued: December 09, 2016 

Responses due by 12:00 P.M. EST on January 09, 2017 
 

This Addendum #1 is issued to give notice that there will not be a Mandatory 
Pre-Proposal  Conference. Interested proposers should email questions to: 

rharrison@njeda.com 
 
Deadline for questions is 5:00 p.m. on December 30, 2016. Section 5 of the 
RFP is amended to read as follows.  

 
5.0 QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
The Authority will accept questions from firms regarding any aspect of this RFP via e-mail only 
until 5:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on December 30, 2016.  Questions should be directed via 
e-mail to: 

rharrison@njeda.com 
All answers to questions posed will be posted on the Authority website at 
www.fortmonmouthredevelopment.com  and/or through an addendum (if any) to this RFP made 
available to all potential bidders at the Authority website. 
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